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Question:  

 

How are people in the national HCP queue being kept informed about their progress through 

the queue?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health intends to make expected wait times for individual consumers 

available early in the second half of the year, following analysis of package release data and 

consumer behaviour. This will ensure that information is stable and useful for consumers. 

 

When the information becomes available, consumers will be able to access the client portal 

and see their expected wait time to receive a package. Clients will also be able to find out 

their expected wait times by ringing the My Aged Care contact centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


